Updating the MN Clean Hotel List

The MN Department of Health (MDH) provided us with as comprehensive a clean hotel list they could develop after contacting every hotel and resort in Minnesota providing 30 or more sleeping rooms. MDH indicated that several hotels did not return repeated attempts at gathering this information so we anticipate there will be a hotel or resort that is not on our list. It is also likely that there will be hotels that were not on the original MDH call list. Further, hoteliers may change their business practices and remove the adult-pay-per-view pornography options in the future. For these reasons, we will be updating our hotels list as we receive relevant information. 

When we receive information that a hotel does, or does not, offer adult-pay-per-view pornography, we will double check those assertions and update the list accordingly. 

Interested parties may send updated information to Chuck Derry at:  gvi@frontiernet.net. 
Please put “Clean Hotels List” in the subject line.

They may also fax Chuck at 320-558-9488
Congratulations again to Winona County for providing leadership with their public health initiative to encourage businesses which support a respectful and safe community environment.

